THE FEDERATION OF ST. ANNE'S & ST. MARTIN'S CATHOLIC SCHOOLS

Learning to live by faith and to be known by love





St Martin's Catholic Primary School





THANK YOU TO OUR PSA COMMITTEES

THE PSAs at both schools have had a busy and successful term, running events for parents and pupils, and raising money for the school. St Anne's have run a number of exciting new events, including the Colour Run, and at St Martin's saw recent fundraising come to fruition with the installation of the outdoor classroom. We are so grateful for the energy and time that the PSA committees and helpers give to support the schools. It adds so much to the feel of the community and the experiences of the children. Thanks for the impactful work!





MINI VINNIES

Both schools now have "Mini Vinnies" committees of pupils. These pupils will help lead the school's efforts to make a difference in the wider world, through charity fundraising and other initiatives. The children are full of exciting ideas, and we look forward to seeing what they get up to!

ABOUT YOUR GOVERNING BODY

The Federation of St Anne's and St Martin's shares a governing body, which is made up of volunteers from the schools, parents and wider community. We work alongside both schools to provide support and challenge to the headteachers in their decision making. The Chair of Governors is Yasmin Sánchez-Pearson. More information about who we are can be found on the websites for both schools.

WE WISH YOU A HAPPY AND BLESSED EASTER